
 

Code of Conduct 

 

NYLA Code of Conduct 

NYLA is dedicated to providing professional development and professional discourse 

amongst its members that are free from all forms of harassment, and inclusive of all 

people. 

 As library professionals, we expect our members to be considerate and respectful of 

each other. NYLA does not tolerate bullying or harassment of any member of the NYLA 

community. Contact the NYLA Executive Director at director@nyla.org or call NYLA at 

518-432-6952, x 101 to discuss and document the incident so actions can be taken to 

ensure it doesn’t not occur again. 

The New York Library Association Code of Conduct (NYLA COC) is based on the 

American Library Association’s (ALA) Code of Conduct, and shall apply to all NYLA and 

NYLA unit events, professional development, publications, email exchanges, and 

meetings, both in-person and virtual. 

To access the ALA Code of Conduct, please click here: 

https://connect.ala.org/codeofconduct 
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